
The world has changed forever for 

those with Down  syndrome. With treat-

ment  now available, there is an in-

credible improvement in learning and 

memory. You can be a part of spread-

ing this good news to everyone who 

needs it. This is an historic medical 

breakthrough.  Please,  pass the word 

to all your friends and family. You 

won’t believe how many lives you can 

impact.  
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Changing Minds Foundation is a nonprofit 

started by parents for parents to help our 

children with Down syndrome. Our mis-

sion is to spread the word about available 

treatments that can improve memory and 

learning.  

In the 1990’s, a mouse model  of Down 

syndrome was developed. From that ac-

complishment researchers were able to 

figure out the core problems of the long 

term memory and learning deficit. Chil-

dren and adults with Down syndrome 

have tremendous difficulty with long term 

memory and learning. But with this medi-

cal breakthrough, many lives have been 

changed. One of the discoveries is that 

medicine that has been used for the gen-

eral population improves symptoms in 

children and adults with Down syndrome. 

We want to make sure every parent gets 

the choice to treat their child with Down 

syndrome.  

Continued Support for Research 

With the tremendous strides that have been ac-

complished in the last 15 years, we plan to con-

tinue to support the research community.  

Developing a mouse model was the most impor-

tant breakthrough. From there, researchers have 

been able to identify specific biochemical defi-

ciencies and physical differences in the Down 

syndrome population. Armed with that informa-

tion, practical treatments have been developed to 

target specific deficiencies. However, researchers 

have only scratched the surface. With your sup-

port, science will continue to make tremendous 

strides. WE CAN make a difference.  

Please give to a population no one thought could 

be treated. Your spare change will change lives. 

Phone: 281-341-0101 

Fax: 281-242-3421 

 

Email: changingmindsfoundation@gmail.com 

1714 Surrey Ct. 

Richmond, TX 77406 

 

“Nick’s physical therapist noticed when Nick 

was riding his bike he was able to steer and 

pedal at the same time.” Shelly Lambert 

“Before the protocol, Peter’s development 

was sporadic. Since beginning the protocol, 

he is consistently improving cognitively, so-

cially, verbally and physically.  We are grate-

ful to the Changing Minds Foundation for 

sharing this information. We believe the pro-

tocol has helped our son achieve near normal 

learning.” Brenda Lombardi 


